m DEER VALLEY DRIVE

1884 TEMPORARY WATER SHUT OFF

MONDAY, MAY 20T™ THROUGHOUT THE DAY

BEGINNING AT 7:30 AM
Water will be shut down on May 20th beginning at 7:30 am and last throughout the day. This shut

down will allow crews to tie in the temporary waterline to facilitate the construction of the new water
line along Deer Valley Drive.

The anticipated area for the outage will extend from the area of Heber Avenue and the
bottom of Swede Alley along both sides of Deer Valley Drive to just beyond Sunnyside Drive.
The full area of the anticipated outage is shown within the dark black lines on the on the map

Those affected by this outage should set aside water for the day. Property owners adjacent to
this area may also be affected and should take necessary precautions.

FOR MORE PROJECT INFORMATION CONTACT:
Public Involvement Coordinator

Kim Clark — kim@v-i-a-consulting.com

(801) 860-7354



